
   

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in working at Denewood Academy.  This is an exciting 
opportunity to join a team central to the city's Alternative Provision Strategy. 

 
Denewood is an onsite school for children aged 7 to 14 who have experienced permanent 

exclusion from traditional schools. Denewood Academy has received a million-pound 

investment from the Trust over the past year to enhance the quality of facilities for our pupils 

and the team. We have much to accomplish right now, and we seek dynamic, child-centred 

professionals to join us on our transformational journey. Over the next twelve months, the 

Trust will shift from focusing on a 7-14-year-old model to a post-14 approach.  

Using the 5 C’s model, we support our pupils to develop a positive  character; better 
preparing them for life-long learning and good choices. We ensure pupils leave 
with confidence  and a  curiosity to develop new skills and we encourage pupils to use 
their  creativity  to deal with new  challenge. We are determined in our ambition to create 
an educational and social experience that meets our learners’ academic and emotional 
needs. We achieve this within a caring, supportive, trauma-informed and structured 
environment. 
 

These positions present an exciting and challenging opportunity for the right candidates. 

Postholders will also influence educational provisions for pupils with additional needs, 

ensuring they receive high-quality teaching support. The focus will be on ensuring our pupils 

progress and access their next steps in education, employment, and training. 

The impact this school has on the lives of our pupils, together with the passion and 
dedication of our staff, makes me proud to be the Head of School at Denewood Academy. 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Mark Clifford 
Head of School 

 

Denewood Academy 
113 Forest Road West 

Nottingham 
NG7 4ES 

 
Principal: Elizabeth Browne 

E: enquiry@denewood.raleightrust.org  
W: denewood.raleightrust.org 
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